
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly 

scheduled meeting of the City Council of the City of 

West Hollywood for Monday, June 16, 2014 at 6:30 

p.m. has been cancelled due to a lack of quorum. 

 
The next meeting of the City Council will be held on Monday, June 23, 

2014 at 6:30 P.M. at the West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room – 

Council Chambers, located at 625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West 

Hollywood. 
 
 


